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NWPC’s Statement on Justice Alito's Leaked Draft 
Opinion 

    
(Washington, DC – May 2, 2022) “This draft opinion is alarming in its 
outright attack on a core value of women’s' right to choose,” stated Donna 
Lent, President of the National Women’s Political Caucus (NWPC). “The 
women of this country see this draft ruling as confirming our highest court 
has clearly become a political body.”   
  
NWPC is concerned, as is Chief Justice Roberts, that the court looks like it 
has tilted so far to the right it is losing its objectivity. This draft opinion puts 
the government in charge of every woman's body. The establishing of an 
outright national ban, making abortion totally illegal across the U.S.  is right 
around the corner. 
 
   
About the National Women’s Political Caucus  
The National Women’s Political Caucus, founded in 1971, is a national, 
multi-partisan, grassroots membership organization dedicated to 
identifying, recruiting, training and supporting women candidates for 
elected and appointed office. 
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